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February 28, 1984

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Commission

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

S pareten @ an i

Attention:. Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Director

Re: 1Increase in Gas Allowable
State K 3328 No. 1
Carlsbad S. Morrow
Sec. 36, T23S, R26E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ramey:

The referenced well has been overproduced the last few months due to the
higher demand from Llano Gas Pipe Line. By conversation with Mr. Harold
Garcia this date, he has suggested that Hamon 0il Company request a higher
allowable be assigned to this well to help meet the higher take requirements
of Llano.

Also, Hamon will contact Llano and request that they increase their nomination
to satisfy their requirements.

The efforts of the commission to help with this problem will certainly be
appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

HAMON OIL COMPANY

i
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By: /¢od // [ i/
Cecil H. Barton
Production Engineer
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cc: Mr. James Massey

Mr. Harold Garcia NMr. L. A, Clements

0il and Conservation Commission Supervisor and 0il and Gas Inspector
P. 0. Box 2088 0il Conservation Commission

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210



